Supervisor
1,39

SANTA CRUZ — Supervisor E.
Wayne Moore has repaid to the coun-
ty $1,392.01 — the amount Auditor
Art Merrill says the supervisor owed
in private telephone calls and non-
business use of a county car.

Merrill says he has closed the
books on the Moore case.

The auditor said today he has
prepared a letter for the Board of
Supervisors following a review of
information his office has collected.
He said he and Moore met several
times to go over the case.

At issue was a variety of telephone
calls Avhich Moore charged to the
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county. Merrill said ‘‘any call of
questionable nature’’ was considered
non-business. The total, he said,
amounted to $1,291.15.

Merrill said his office calculated
that Moore’s unauthorized use of a
county car amounted to $100.86. The
total — $1,392.01 — was repaid by
Moore.

Merrill said his office is in the
process of compiling a list of guide-
lines for internal control over tele-
phone use by county employees. A
final report to the Board of Super-
visors will be presented in February,
he said.




